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Jane Tucker

From: Bowland With Leagram [bowlandwithleagram@yahoo.co.uk]
Sent: 15 September 2013 15:47

To: planning

Subject: Re Planning Application 3/2013/0778

re Single Storey rear extension at Leagram Lodge.

The Parish Councillors have considered the application and fully support it.
Many Thanks
J Marginson

Parish Clerk
Bowland with Leagram Parish Council

16/09/2013



